
Pictures from Mid-Somerset CND and Peace Group 
Hiroshima Day Candle Float 

6th August 2023 

 

 



 

 



 



 

The letter sent by the Mayor of Hiroshima was 
read out by the Mayor of Street.  The lanterns 
were much admired and everyone felt very moved, 
especially during our minutes silence when they 
were floated.  Our sincere thanks go to the students 
of Kyoso Junior High School in Hiroshima, who 
decorated these beautiful lanterns for us. 


